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Greetings from Page Schools!

We are excited to know that we've come to the end of the
second term already. It was an activity packed and fun-filled
term.

Let us take a full recap of all the activities we have had this
term;

Armed Forces Remembrance Day
Introduction of the Community Outreach
Excursion to NCAIR
Humanities Day
Excursion to the UDV Orphanage
Excursion to the City of Refuge Orphanage
Pupils/PSA Conference
Fairytale/Character Day
Page Olympics
French Day
Mothers Day 
2nd Edition of Spelling Bee Competition

I also want to take a moment to celebrate the champions of
the month of February. Each one of them has shown
dedication, resilience, and a commitment to excellence. We
are so proud of their achievements and the positive example
they set for others.

Speaking of celebrations, We also recently co-hosted    the
FCT French Quiz with Bonjour Naija in celebration of French
Day 2024, and it was a fantastic event! We had the pleasure
of welcoming over 16 schools, and together, we immersed
ourselves in the beauty of the French language and culture.
It was a day filled with laughter, learning, and a deeper
appreciation for the richness of diversity.

Additionally, we recently had our 2nd Edition of the Spelling
Bee. The level of talent, determination, and sportsmanship
displayed was truly remarkable. It was a testament to their
hard work and the incredible support they receive from their
parents and teachers.

As we bid farewell to the second term, I want to express my
excitement for the upcoming third term. We can't wait to
see everyone back, ready to embark on new adventures,
learn, grow, and continue making memories.
 Together, we will create more opportunities for growth,
discovery, and success.
  I want to commend all our pupils, students,  and teachers
for making the Project Based Learning with the theme
“Community Outreach” and slogan “Serving today, Inspiring
Tomorrow” such a resounding success. 
And to our parents, your generosity and support, channeled
through your children, have truly made a difference in the
lives of those in need. Thank you for being such an integral
part of our mission to create positive change in our
community.

Wishing you all a restful break and looking forward to an
amazing third term.
Together, we shall continue “Nurturing for Excellence”

FEBRUARY CHAMPIONS
We gathered together to celebrate the hard work and
achievements of our remarkable gems for February,
and it was a proud moment for all of us! 

 We presented each of our gems with a well-deserved
certificate to honor their dedication and
accomplishments. 

Together we will continue to nurture and empower
our gems to shine bright and make a positive impact.
 



 EARLY YEARS CORNER 
 

The second term has been absolutely fantastic for our little

ones!

The kids have been having a blast with various fun activities,

including messy play and swimming. They've been exploring,

creating, and getting their hands dirty in the most delightful

ways.

 It's been a joy to see their happy faces and their enthusiasm for

learning through play.

In addition to all the fun, the children have also been working

hard during their examinations. They've shown great dedication

and effort, and we are incredibly proud of them.

Now, as the term comes to a close, we want to wish our

amazing pupils a restful and rejuvenating break. They've earned

it! We hope they have enough of time to relax, have fun, and

spend quality time with their loved ones. 

Thank you our Dear Parents for your continued support.

PRIMARY HUB

 It has been a fun filled term thus far. We have
embarked on numerous projects which have
been successful. 
We have recently concluded our Class
Assessment for Second Term as well as the
Spelling Bee 2nd Edition with winners in
Reception, Year One, Two, Three and Five.

We also had our final excursion to the UDV
Orphanage and we would like to appreciate
Parents for the donations made.
It was a learning journey for the kids, they had
a good time learning about how to engage
with their community and our final visit was
on the 26th of March, 2024 to the UDV
Orphanage where all the items were donated.
You would find pictures attached to this
newsletter to inform you better.
Again we appreciate your consistent support
towards our pupils and the school.

We are signing out, and we hope to see you
next term.

BIRTHDAYS

BIRTHDAYS

Happy Birthday Elvis!

Happy Birthday Freya!



FRENCH DAY
About March 1st, a day of linguistic marvel at

the FCT French quiz competition, where

Bonjour Naija and Page Schools joined forces

as co-hosts!✨ 

The air was filled with the essence of French

culture, knowledge, and a sprinkle of

competitive spirit from over 16 schools in FCT

,Abuja.

It was a delightful fusion of language

exploration and fun-filled moments.

SPELLING BEE

Our just concluded 2nd edition of the Spell ing Bee
at Page Schools.  It  was an incredible event fi l led
with talent,  excitement, and friendly competition.
The Winners are:

RECEPTION: Galadima Kiara
YEAR ONE: Edet Abasimido
YEAR TWO: Omaki Jamil-Kyan
YEAR THREE: Imo Elvis
YEAR FIVE: Sambo Fatima 
We appreciate all  the participants who took part in
the Spell ing Bee Competition. Each and every one
of them demonstrated courage, confidence, and a
love for language. It  was inspiring to witness their
growth and development throughout the
competition.

We are incredibly proud of all  our pupils who
participated in the Spell ing Bee. Each one of them
is a winner in their own right,  and we hope they
continue to embrace the joy of learning and the
power of words.



SECONDARY

March has been an eventful month at Page Secondary School, filled with exciting activities and
notable achievements. Here's a recap of some of the highlights:

FCT 2nd Edition French Competition:
On the 1st of March, Page Secondary School had the honor of hosting the FCT 2nd Edition of the
French Competition. It was a day filled with linguistic prowess and cultural exchange, with
approximately 14 schools participating. Among the distinguished guests in attendance was the Chair
of French Language in Nigeria, along with other esteemed personalities. We are proud of our students
who showcased their linguistic skills and cultural appreciation during the event.

Student of the Month - February:
We are delighted to announce that Ms. Danellia from Year 8 Class has been awarded the Student of
the Month for February. Ms. Danellia has demonstrated outstanding dedication to her studies and has
been a positive influence on her peers. Congratulations, Ms. Danellia, on this well-deserved
recognition!

Fun-filled Revision and Examinations:
In preparation for the end of the term examinations, students engaged in a fun-filled revision period
that challenged their critical thinking abilities and resilience spirit. The week-long examinations
provided an opportunity for students to showcase their academic prowess and hard work.

Second Term Charity Project - Visit to City of Refuge Home:
Our second term charity project concluded with a second visit to the City of Refuge Home. Following a
fact-finding visit in January, our students, supported by generous donations from our esteemed
parents, were able to make a meaningful contribution to the children in need. We are grateful for the
generosity and compassion shown by our school community.

End of Second Term:
As March draws to a close, we mark the end of the second term on the 27th of March. We would like to
commend all our students for their dedication to their studies and extracurricular activities
throughout the term. We wish everyone a restful and enjoyable vacation, filled with joy and relaxation.
Thank you for your continued support and involvement in the Page Secondary School community.
Together, we will continue to inspire excellence and foster a nurturing learning environment for our
students.

 

 



COMMUNITY OUTREACH

 We want to take a moment to express our deepest gratitude to all the incredible
parents who have generously donated to our community outreach project. Thanks to
your unwavering support, the project has been an absolute success!

Your donations have made a tremendous impact on the lives of the less privileged in
our community. From providing essential resources and also your contributions have
helped us create positive change and empower those in need. It's truly
heartwarming to see how our community comes together to make a difference.

The dedication and generosity of parents like you is what makes our Page Schools
Community so special. Your kindness and willingness to give back have inspired us
all. We are truly fortunate to have your support.

Once again, thank you from the bottom of our hearts for your donations and for
being an integral part of our community outreach project's success. We couldn't
have done it without you. Let's celebrate this achievement together and continue
making a difference in the lives of those around us.
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